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The Licensing Team 8A Nelson Court,

Breckland Council, Watton,
Elizabeth House, Norfolk,
Walpole Loke, 1P25 6EL,
Dereham 17th Feb 2017
Dear Sirs,

Regarding Licensing Application 1002866

I write to express most strongly my opposition to the above
application.
Nelson Court is a residential area with many elderly residents, including
myself; the last thing we want is to be bombarded with loud music at all hours
of the day and night, and the possibility of equally noisy behaviour by people
leaving the venue.

yours faithfully
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1 Nelson Court, ? '
Watton, RECKLAND COUNCng

Thetford 19
Norfolk 20 FEB 2017
IP25 6EL POST ROOM
15.02.17

Re Licence Application 1002866

Kings Arms Public House, Watton, Norfolk

Dear Sir / Madam

| wish to make my objection known to the above licence application submitted by the Kings Arms,
Watton.

The Kings Arms is a recently refurbished public house situated in a narrow one way back street. It
has no parking facilities and backs directly onto a further narrow one way street which is home to a
large, quiet residential estate which was established in the 1970’s.

The dining room/ function area of the Kings Arms is less than 15 yards from the nearest house and
just over this from my own front door.

It is inevitable with the lack of parking facilities that patrons of the pub will use the estate to park,
there is nowhere else, this in itself is not the issue, rather the noise people are likely to make
returning to their cars when leaving the pub. If the hours applied for are granted this disturbance on
a Friday and Saturday evening could be at 1.30am, or on one of the ‘special’ days mentioned in the
application this could be 2.30am. People leaving pubs do not tend to be quiet and respectful of the
homeowners they may disturb.

The noise from music playing in this dining/function area is also of considerable concern to a number
of residents many of whom are elderly, | myself have a young family and | do not want the peace of
our home shattered.

An additional serious concern to me is the lack of available policing in Watton, particularly in the
early hours of the morning should incidents of disturbance or violence occur.

I would like to make it clear that | do not object to the application itself, it will be nice to have a
decent pub locally in which to enjoy a quiet drink. It is the ‘extended’ hours which seem to me to be
excessive, with the potential to destroy our quiet neighbourhood.

I would be very grateful if you would give my views on this matter some consideration.

Yours sincerely










